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261 East 21st Street, Brooklyn, New York 11226
e (718) 693-9180 o (718) 693-9169 e Pay Phone: (718) 462-9575

November 3, 2003

Mr. Rick & Gwen Shorter
P.C.Box 111
Earlton, NY 11058

Dear Br. and Sis. Shorter:

Christian greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

On behalf of the Flatbush SDA Church family I am writing to express our profound
gratitude for your ministry to our church on the weekend of October 18, and 19, 2003.

From the comments of our members I am convinced that God used you both to bring an
inspiration and education to our congregation and community.

May God’s blessing continue to be with you as you serve His people throughout this
region.
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